
 

 

 

 
 

 

  

 

  

 

Quality Control Unit 
Data Alert - Registrar 

2018-07 
Timeliness Clarification 

This data alert is intended to clarify the timeliness exclusion included in 
the Data Alert 2018-02 Timeliness Requirements. 

Cases first seen at a reporting facility in 2018, but diagnosed prior to 
January 1, 2018 are subject to the normal Timeliness standard 
requirements. These cases should be abstracted using the current software 
for pre-2018 diagnosed cases and transmitted accordingly. No Timeliness 
requirement exclusion will be applied to these cases. 

See Data Alert 2018-02 for Timeliness Requirements pertaining to cases 
diagnosed 2018 forward. 
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